
IMPORTANT PUBLIC MEETING 

It is required in the Lanterman Act that Regional Centers compile data 
relating to purchase of service (POS) authorization, utilization, and 

expenditure by each regional center with respect to consumer age, race 
or ethnicity, primary language, residence type, disability detail. The data, 

including the number and percent of consumers who are eligible for 
regional center services is posted on the  

ELARC website at www.elarc.org 

ELARC is holding a 
Public Meeting to 

review POS data with 
the community on 
March 25, 2020. 

Chinese and Spanish 
interpretation will be 

provided. If you require 
interpretation in another 
language, please RSVP 

to Elisa Salazar at    
(626) 299-4772 or email 

esalazar@elarc.org  
two weeks prior to event 
to allow sufficient time 

for ELARC to make every 
attempt to meet your 

request.  

LOCATION 
ELARC Boardroom 

1000 S. Fremont Ave.  
Alhambra, CA 91802 

10AM – 12PM 

Good Training, Strong Partnership, Better Service 
www.elarc.org   info@elarc.org 
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